
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ernie Kobelka   
Sent: March-17-14 3:38 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Enbridge EB-2014-0039 
 
 
   Sir or madam,My name is Ernest Kobelka,I reside in Dryden On. And have for 29 
years. 
My concern ,is that no one can tell me why our hydro prices are so much higher than 
any where else in Canada,even though we produce more hydro than we should use. 
Now we are told that natural gas prices are about to skyrocket. I'm told that the Ontario 
Energy board,is the group charged with insuring reasonable and affordable service and 
pricing of natural gas and electricity in Ontario,and in fact that is your mission statement 
. I can't help but wonder why these essential services have been allowed to get so out 
of control. 
Sent from my iPad 
 


	From: Ernie Kobelka [mailto:ekobelka@hotmail.com]



